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My wife and I have been members of MAFCA  and the 
Sooner Model A club for over 30 years. We are also 
members of the Tulsa Model A club.   

Recently, we were part of the development board for the 
Oklahoma City Restorers Group.     Over the years. I have 
been president, board member, and served on 
committees.  

We have also been involved in the planning of several 
Regional Meets hosted by both the Sooner Model A Club 
and the Tulsa Model A club.    My wife and I were involved 

in planning the 2017 Membership meeting held in Oklahoma City. Chaired by 
VaughnCille Weidner. 

  
I have restored two model A's.  I am working on my third.  Of course, I have assisted 
many others in making repairs and getting their Model A' s roadworthy.   
 
During the Loveland Colorado National meet, we had our car judged in the Restorers 
Class.   In Reno 2018, my wife and I attended the seminar on the Restorers Class and 
decided to sign up to be evaluators.  We did our first apprenticeship in Reno.   We had 
planned to turn in our tests and complete our second apprenticeship at  the 2020 
Kerrville  National that was cancelled.     
 
In 2022, We completed our second apprenticeship and turned in our tests to be 
evaluators.   The Restorers Class Evaluations are exciting to us.  Most persons involved 
in the hobby can participate in this class.   The  Model A's we own are  drivers - cars for 
having fun driving around, not ones for high point judging. 
 
I am excited to be a member of the Restorers Class Committee. 
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